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COVID-19 - updated public health direction for BC 

Good afternoon Mayor and Counci l, 

Dr. Bonnie Henry and Minister Dix are current ly holding their daily media event regarding t he COVID-19 outbreak. Dr. 
Henry has announced a significant shift in BC's approach to prevent community t ransmission and contain the 
out break. The key points as noted from her live comments are as follows: 

D Residents should avoid all non-essent ial t ravel outside Canada, including US. All returning travelers w ill be required 
to self-isolate for 14 days. 

D Mass gat herings llk:ancel all events over 250 people. 

D Increase distancing in workplaces lllavoid meetings, work from home. 

D BC is not closing schools, at this point. 

These directions have significant implicat ions for Vancouver and our operations. We were anticipating a material change 
in direction today and are now reviewing t hese impacts in detail and planning our response accordingly. We will keep 
you apprised as we have addit iona l informat ion. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I Cit y of Vancouver 
pau I. moch rie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




